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8th March 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 3 to 6 children are taking part in the ‘Young Writers’ competition called “The Incredible 

Diary of…”.  

 

“The Incredible Diary of…” is a fun, exciting challenge that invites all children to write a real 

or an imaginary diary entry. This competition is a perfect way for children to showcase their 

creative writing abilities by exploring a wide range of ideas. Therefore, let your child’s 

imagination go wild and see engagement go through the roof! 

 

Prizes for children: 

 Opportunity to have the diary published + certificate 

 The first 5 winners will win a fantastic goody bag packed full of prizes to encourage 

reading and writing 

 Free bookmark and sticker for every child who writes a diary entry 

 

Prizes for schools: 

1st Prize – 1 x £500 

2nd Prize - 1 x £250 

3rd Prize – 1 x £100 

 

All the children will be receiving a diary entry form today. If you need any more information 

regarding the competition please get in touch with me, I am happy to support. 

The deadline for the diaries to be handed in is the 1st of April 2019.  

 

Good luck!!!  

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Ms Mihaela Burnei 

KS1 Phase Leader 

Year 2 Leader  

 
 

 

 

 

 
 


